
 

 
 
February 1, 2022 
 
Dear Mayors, Wardens and Commission Chairs: 
 
Re: Call for Applications - Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP) 
 
I am pleased to let you know that the Province will soon be accepting applications under 
the Green – Environmental Quality Stream of the Investing in Canada Infrastructure 
Program. 

When you are preparing to apply for funding, please remember that only projects under 
the wastewater, drinking water or solid waste categories will be eligible.  These projects 
must meet provincial and/or federal regulations where applicable. 

Applications will be accepted between February 4, 2022, and April 1, 2022.  I hope you 
and your councils or commissions will consider potential projects and submit them for 
consideration.   
 
Further details regarding the application process will be sent to your CAO or Clerk in the 
coming days.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Honourable John A. Lohr 
Minister  
 
c CAOs, Clerks/Treasurers 
 


